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Dear Grown Up(s), 

 Attached is our Classroom Acceptable Use Policy (AUP). These are 

rules and guidelines as well as consequences for our classroom that we will 

follow throughout our school year. The reason for a Classroom AUP is, first 

and foremost, to provide safety to all involved. This is also to promote 

optimal learning, structure, classroom organization and time management. 

This policy assists in our class having a productive and successful year! 

 I have also attached a template for a Home Acceptable Use Policy, 

leaving blanks for you to enter rules, guidelines and consequences that suit 

your personal preferences and needs. Your child will be following our 

Classroom AUP and may benefit from having one at home as well. Should 

you have any questions, concerns or suggestions, please don’t hesitate to 

contact me. My contact information is below. 

 

Thanks so much for your time! 

Mandi Baker 

 

 

Contact Information: 

Mandi Baker 

512.595.9571 

mbaker@wmsd.net 

Planning Period: 12:50-1:30 

mailto:mbaker@wmsd.net

